
ROWLAND UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
December 11, 2020 

 
DONATIONS 

 
Accept, with appreciation, the following donations: 
 

A. $100.00 to Rowland Unified School District for Family Resource Center, from Nancy 
Ballantyne, West Covina, CA 
 

B. $100.00 to Rowland Unified School District for Family Resource Center, from Stacy 
Berrest, Placentia, CA 
 

C. $750.00 to Rowland Unified School District, for Stanley G. Oswalt Academy, from 
Cotsen Foundation for the Art of Teaching, Los Angeles, CA 
 

D. $500.00 to Rowland Unified School District, for Villacorta Elementary, from Capital 
Group, Los Angeles, CA 
 

E. $25.00 to Rowland Unified School District for Family Resource Center, from Susan 
Ellen Eastman, Chino Hills, CA 
 

F. $100.00 to Rowland Unified School District for Family Resource Center, from B. 
Harmon, Garden Grove, CA 
 

G. $4,100.00 to Rowland Unified School District for Scholarships and String Orchestra, 
from David and Teri Malkin, Rowland Heights, CA 
 

H. $30.00 to Rowland Unified School District for Ybarra Academy, from The Blackbaud 
Giving Fund, Charleston, SC 
 

I. $1,300.00 to Rowland Unified School District for Killian Elementary, from The 
Gabriel Foundation, City of Industry, CA 
 

J. $28.22 to Rowland Unified School District for Ybarra Academy, from U’SAgain, LLC, 
West Chicago, IL 
 

K. $150.00 to Rowland Unified School District for Family Resource Center, from Esther 
Villegas-Garcia, La Verne, CA 
 



L. $2,500.00 to Rowland Unified School District for Jellick Elementary, from Walmart, 
Bentonville, AR 
 
 


